
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE PRESIDENT’S DAILY ACTIVITIES – Thursday, June 30, 2016 

 

 President Ellen Johnson Sirleaf has commended the Public Procurement and Concessions 

Commission (PPCC), which was established 10 years ago for spearheading and guiding the 

process of ensuring the economic and efficient use of public funds in public procurement 

and to ensure that public procurement and concession processes are conducted in a fair, 

transparent, and non-discriminatory manner. The President spoke on Thursday, June 30, at 

the Monrovia City Hall during the PPCC Annual Forum with a view to sharing experiences on 

the recent Procurement Client Perception Survey conducted, the improved ratings of 

efficiency in the public procurement system, and at least 51% of ordinary Liberians’ view on 

the public procurement system as being corruption-free.  

 


